Sweenex, Robert (LBB)
From: Tamar Davis [

Sent: 19 June 2024 20:59
To: Forward Planning
Subject: Concerns Regarding the Edgware Policy in Barnet Local Plan Main Modifications
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| am writing to express my concerns regarding the Edgware Policy in the proposed Main
Modifications to the Barnet Local Plan.

| use the town centre a great deal for my errands and shopping and often drive down station road.
Station road is already extremely congested so the plan will increase congestion and mean that
Edgware is constantly in gridlock traffic. There are also insufficient public amenities for a huge
increase in the people living here.

| am deeply concerned about the impact of the Local Plan on Edgware and its residents, both
present and future.

In light of these concerns, | would like to express my support for any representations made
by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware Community Association. Please consider their
submissions as reflecting my own concerns.

Please can you arrange for this letter to be considered as part of the Equality Impact Assessment?
Yours sincerely

Tamar Davis
Sent from my iPhone





